
STUDENT CLUB TOGETHER WITH THE FACULTY OF INDUSTRIAL
EDUCATION ORGANIZED “SEUB SAENG THIAN PROJECT 2020”

On July 8, 2020, the Student Club together with the Faculty of Industry and Technology organized “Seub
Saeng Thian Project 2020” at KMUTT. At the event, guest speakers from various departments were invited to
talk about their experiences being a teacher or professor. The topic about future guidelines to improve
KMUTT was also discussed  and planned in order to make KMUTT better and for the faculty to move on
towards its goal.


